
The “World community writes to the ‘North’ Power Plant investor: withdraw from coal, 
embrace sustainability” action starts on the 14th of November 2013. 

http://www.stopep.org/en,letter-to-investor

The aim of the action is sending letters to the investor with a request that he withdraw from 
building the ‘North’ Power Plant (Elektrownia Północ) and use his prominent position to 
support renewable sources of energy. 

 Dr Jan Kulczyk, the Chairman of the Supervisory Board of Kulczyk Investments, the 
company responsible for this project, is the richest man in Poland and a highly respected 
businessman of great renown. At the same time he is a member of the Climate Change Task 
Force along with world-famous specialists on climate changes, including IPCC climate 
experts and Noble Prize winners. Even more importantly, he holds the position of the 
Chairman of Green Cross International’s Board of Directors, a reputable organization which 
works for environmental safety. Constructing new coal-fired power plant stands in obvious 
contradiction to activities undertaken within the frame of both these institutions and 
undermines their credibility. 

Planned in the Pomerania region, ‘North’ Power Plant of the capacity of 2000 MW is going to 
be the largest planned power station in Europe. It is estimated that it will use 4,6 tons of coal 
per  year,  and  that  its  annual  CO2 emission  may exceed  9,4  mln  tons.  Not  only  will  it  
contribute to  the climate crisis  but will  also set  the direction of  Polish energy policy for 
decades, preventing the changes required for transition towards using energy from renewable 
sources. It will also mean further increasing Poland’s dependence on coal. 
What’s more, the power plant will irreversibly change the local agricultural landscape and 
will seriously threat the protected Natura2000 sites, including the precious ecosystem of the 
Vistula River – the largest Polish river, a home for many important plant and animal species 
and a crucial migratory corridor for protected fish. 

The letters will be sent to the Green Cross International and to the Elektrownia Północ sp. z 
o.o.  The  success  of  this  action  depends  solely  upon  the  support  of  the  global  climate 
movement. Thus we kindly ask your help in spreading the word about our action.

Should you have any questions, please contact us.

With kind regards,

Diana Maciąga
Association Workshop for All Beings
kontakt@stopep.org
diana@pracownia.org.pl
 

The action is coordinated by the Association Workshop for All Beings.

Association Workshop for All Beings is a public benefit organisation. We have been working 
for the protection of the greatest natural values of Poland for 23 years. We work for the 
protection of large carnivores, wildlife corridors, including the protection of wild fauna from 
the impact of road investment, and for preservation of the Białowieża Primeval Forest – the 
last lowland European forest of natural character.    
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